
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 

11th March 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Comic Relief 
Once again Hollinswood comes up trumps in supporting good causes as the children look great on Red 
Nose Day. The school is a sea of red and the children are taking part in different activities to better 
understand the work of Comic Relief. I will let you know next week how much you helped to raise.  
 
Update 
Thank you once again for your donations to support Ukrainian families who are refugees, particularly those 
who have travelled into Poland. The organisers now have ample adult and children’s items though are 
short of baby clothes, nappies, baby food etc. If you have any of these items, then they will go out on the 
next truck in approximately two weeks.   
 
Easter Holidays 
A reminder that we break up on Thursday 7th April and return to school on Monday 25th April.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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